December 10, 2011

TO: Vince Hanlon, Fire Lieutenant

FROM : George E. Seagraves, Fire Chief

RE : TOUGHBOOK -NOTEBOOK COMPUTERS

As we discussed, January 12, 2005, at the Good Samaritan Hospital Data Collection Project meeting. Please submit for Village Board approval the attached Quote from CDS Office Technologies, for \$18,575.00. CDS Office Technologies has the state bid and offers us the best price. This is the cost of the (5) Panasonic Toughbook CF-18 Notebook Computers, (5) Docking Stations and (5) Mounts and Swivels. This is all the hardware needed for Lombard's five ambulances. As you are aware Good Samaritan Hospital is purchasing all of the Software for this project. The cost being picked up by Good Samaritan Hospital for the entire System is roughly \$240,000.00.

VH